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This measure fringes upon my 2nd amendment right. This measure is just another 

stepping stone of civil liberties being taken away little by little. It is wrong and there is 

no reason why law abiding citizens should have a harder time buying firearms or be 

limited to how many rounds should be allowed in their magazines. Gun distributors 

will have a hard time staying in business with this measure and that’s not fair to them. 

This is an extremely misuse of government power and does not reflect the oath taken 

to defend the constitution. This measure should never have been created  


